
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 
On Friday 15th March, we will be raising money for Comic Relief.  
 
Pick a theme, don the best home-made costume ever, go red from head to toe or simply dig 
out your brightest socks - wear something which makes you smile (no football kits please) - 
in return for a £1 donation. 
 

Frimley Bake-Off 

We are asking the children to join in with our Frimley Bake-
Off competition. All entries need to be baked at home 
(children only) and brought into school on the morning of 
Friday 15th March.  Please clearly label your entry with your 
child’s name and class. Winners will be judged by our 
official ‘Frimley Bake-Off Team’ and will be announced 
during assembly.   

Cakes will be on sale at the end of the school day on the 
Astro Turf (in the event of rain cakes will be on sale in the Year 5 classrooms).   

 
Activities in School 
 
The Wellbeing Team will be hosting breaktime and lunchtime activities and each child will 
get a chance to create their own Mr or Mrs character. We will be seeing how much joy we 
can spread around the school and using postcards and random acts of kindness to give 
compliments and let people know we’re thinking of them. 
 
Money Raised 
 
Comic Relief supports incredible projects and 
organisations that are making a difference for people 
across the UK and around the world. Re-Rooted tells 
seven stories of seven individuals and how they rebuilt 

their lives in here the UK: What Your Money Does | 

Comic Relief 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Stroud 
Mental Health Lead 
 
 

 

  

https://www.comicrelief.com/what-your-money-does/
https://www.comicrelief.com/what-your-money-does/

